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Reference: Receipt of Radioactive Devices 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Honeywell 

This letter is to notify you that the Electron Capture Detectors listed below have 
been returned to, and are in possession of, Agilent Technologies Inc., 2850 
Centerville Road, Wilmington, DE 19808, USA for further disposition. 

Serial Number Model Number Date Received 
F6889 G1223A 09/25/2018 

Please understand that this letter does not relieve you of your responsibility to 
notify either your state nuclear regulatory agency (if you reside in an Agreement 
State) or the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (if you do not) of the transfer in 
accordance with 10 CFR 31.5 (c) (8) (i) and (ii). If you are notifying the NRC of 
the transfer of the device, please note the following complete mailing address: 

· Director of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
ATTN:GLTS 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Please contact your local Agilent Technologies, Inc. service representative if you 
have any questions. 

Regards, 

£~~~-
Daviq J.Mills 

Quality Assurance Leader 

Honeywell Burdick & Jackson 

Phone: 231-725-6230' 

david.mills3@honeywell:com · ... · ..... ;.··' 




